From: Jack T <jackt3737@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 9:05 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: leverage rates

10-001
COMMENT
CL-02534

dear sir as a 4x trader I think this would hurt me because of the size
of my account. I hope you will not take leverage to 10-to-1 1 believe
that it is the the traders who should watch his trades that they do not
over leverage their account. Thank you My name is Jackie L.
Triplett ~ address 4434 30th Ave S.E. Lacey Wa. 98503 e-mail

jackt3737@comcast.net



